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RECREATION, CULTURAL AND FACILITY SERVICES  

PARKS AND FACILITIES PLANNING SERVICES 

 

 RECREATION FACILITIES INFRASTRUCTURE STANDARDS 

 ACS2019-RCF-GEN-0013 CITY WIDE 

 

That Community and Protective Services Committee recommend 

Council: 

1.  Approve the Recreation Facility Infrastructure Standards, as 

described in this report and attached as Document 1; and 

2.  Delegate authority to the General Manager, Recreation, Cultural 

and Facility Services Department to approve minor amendments 

to the Standards, as required.  

 

Dan Chenier, General Manager, Recreation, Cultural and Facility Services 

introduced the team that would assist him in the presentation and to answer 

questions: 

 Deanna Schofield, Strategic Programs and Project Officer 

 Paul Landry, Manager, Parks and Facilities Planning 

 

A copy of their PowerPoint presentation is held on file with the City Clerk’s 
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office. 

Following the presentation, the Committee heard from the following delegation: 

Marcia Morris, Executive Director, Ottawa Sports Council – They are in support 

of the recommendations of this report and have worked with Dan Chenier and 

his staff and are delighted with the outcome.  However, they would hope that 

when building or refurbishing that the City would go well beyond minimum 

standards.  

Staff responded to various questions from Committee members: 

 Gymnasiums come in several sizes and very little market for the small 

school gyms. The new standards would assist in future construction and 

rehabilitation.  

 The City needs 1 or 2 larger pools that would be capable of hosting 

major events.  Not really possible to add a lane to existing pools. 

 The facility needs assessment is in consultation phase and hope to be 

back to Committee in December 2020. 

 There is a requirement of top-notch facilities within the greenbelt, in older 

neighbourhoods.  

The report recommendations were put to Committee and CARRIED as 

presented. 

 

DIRECTION TO STAFF 

Staff to provide a memo on potential options for facilities renovations and the funding of 

that rehabilitation for the Nepean Sportsplex 

 


